
From: Barbara Lucas <barbaralucas@icloud.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 12:59 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: July 19 hearing: 1680 Dhu Varren Road 
 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners,  
 
Please do not lock in natural gas as the method of heating at the 1680 Dhu Varren 
Road development.  To help achieve the city’s A2 Zero goals, homeowners are being asked to electrify 
wherever possible, e.g. change out their current appliances from gas to electric, which will be a 
considerable expense.  Why should homeowners do that if new developments also aren't going 
electric?  Allowing new construction to rely on gas is inconsistent with our goals and strategies—it is the 
last thing we should be doing.  
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
Barbara Lucas 
1211 Wright St. 
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